

Notification of Saturday Works



Important Information

Hornsey Town Hall Development

Dear Residents,

Firstly, we hope you and your families are all keeping well and safe in these unprecedented times.

Ardmore would like to inform you that from Friday 27/11/2020 works will commence at the rear of the library. This will include movement of material and some loud banging whilst our contractors complete the sheet piling in this area.

The works will be phased over two days - Friday 27th and Saturday 28th - allowing Ardmore to work at a reasonable pace and at the same time limit disruption to the residents for longer periods during the development.

We do appreciate the inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your help and patience whilst these works are carried out. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact

Eillish Kwai, Community Manager on ekwai@ardmoregroup.co.uk Mobile Number 07776331724

Yours Faithfully

Joe Pitt Director